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Comments: Dear Forest Service Official,

Thank you for the work that you do to protect wild spaces and to serve the animals who call those domains
home.

I write in support of the withdrawal of mining companies from the sacred Black Hills, and also to ask that you
please expedite the proposal to withdraw to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

All the best,
Sarah Hoenicke Flores



